INSTRUCTIONS ON SUBMITTING AN ORDER SET CHANGE REQUEST 

4/9/14 mh
The Evidence Based Medicine (EBM) Specialist team is optimizing the processes for building EBM Order Sets.  In Pegasus, this team is called Enterprise Clinical Decision Support Team.  Instead of emailing a specialist directly, please open the link below, and supply pertinent information.  An EBM Specialist will contact you or your designee to obtain further information and proceed in meeting your requests.  

https://pegasus.mc.vanderbilt.edu/NewRequest.aspx?id=200
This link is to be used by non-provider personnel to request updates/maintenance/creation of order sets.
https://pegasus.mc.vanderbilt.edu/NewRequest.aspx?id=213 
